
Caltrans is planning to block our access to CA 273. Caltrans says this is all about “safety,” but …
nobody outside of Caltrans believes this.

You can help us keep our access to 273; just send a letter to Caltrans opposing this closure.

More background info, plus addresses for Caltrans are here:

http://save273.com


